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         Thursday 8th September 2022 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
London Residential Trip – Final Arrangements  
 
Our London residential trip is only in a few days and we wanted to finalise arrangements with you 
ready for Monday. I’m sure your children are just as excited as us – it is going to be a fantastic 
opportunity to explore our capital city.  
 
Can we remind you of the following: 
 

• The children will not need any spending money for the trip. 

• Do not allow your child to bring their mobile phone or a camera – these are a safeguarding 

risk. 

• Please can we ask that you pack some snacks for the children to eat for when we are out and 

about. 

• Can you also ensure your child has a reusable water bottle that we can refill throughout the 

day. 

• The coach is due to leave Nettleton at 6.45am and Market Rasen at 7.00am – please ensure 

you arrive in plenty of time to allow for putting luggage on the coach, etc.  

• No electronic devices of any sort are allowed. 

• The children need to bring a packed lunch and drinks for Day 1with them. 

• Any medication needed for the trip needs to be in a bag labelled with the child’s name, with 

instructions, and given to an adult on the morning of the trip. 

 

Finally, just to remind you of arrangements from the previous letter: 
 
Trip A: Monday 12th September 2022-Wednesday 14th September 2022 
Leaving Time   NCPS 6.45am MR Leaving Time 7.00am 
Returning Time*  NCPS 6.15pm             MR  6.00pm      
This time is approximate. Please look at our Twitter account @northwoldsfed for updates. 
 
Trip B: Wednesday 14th September 2022 - Friday 16th September 2022 
Leaving Time   NCPS 6.45am MR Leaving Time 7.00am 
Returning Time*  NCPS    6.15pm MR 6.00pm      
This time is approximate. Please look at our Twitter account @northwoldsfed for updates. 
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A reminder of the suggested kit list: 

• Comfortable trainers     

• Indoor shoes/slippers  

• Underwear and socks  

• 2 or 3 pairs of trousers/skirts/shorts 

• T-shirts / tops 2 jumpers / hoodies    

• Nightwear  

• Waterproof Coat  

• Hat, gloves, scarf      

• Towels      

• Toiletries (no aerosols please) 

• Hairbrush  

• Sun Cream 

• Rucksack or similar    

The children might also want to bring the following with them: 
• Favourite Teddy 

• Book / Comics  

• Puzzle books  

• Small quiet games (Not electronic) 

 

We will be at the Youth Hostel during the evenings so any small games and puzzles would be good to do 

during these times.  

If you have an emergency and you need to contact the group leader in the school day, please 
contact the main office. Out of hours you can use this number 07593 445106.  
Please don’t call to find out how your child is; if there are any issues we will call you and you can 
follow the visit on our Twitter account @northwoldsfed. We will post lots of updates each day! 
 
As always, if you have any queries, please contact us at school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Andrew Smith 
Executive Head Teacher 
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